
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Flat roof repairs and school access - Those who have been into school during the wet weather will have noticed the prob-

lems with the flat roof over our front entrance. We are really pleased that it will be repaired next week. This will mean a 

small amount of disruption while the work takes place. The scaffolding will be erected on Wednesday starting at 9am. Once 

the scaffolding is up, we need to avoid using the front entrance to school until the work is completed and the scaffolding is 

removed.  

 All children will need to come into school at the start and end of the day via the car park gates. 

 Owl Class will need to walk round the building and in through the door at the bottom of the slope at the start of the 

day 

 At the end of the day, If you collect your child from Owl Class please wait at the top of the slope at the end of the 

community room and they will come to you.  

 If you need to drop your child to school after 8.45am or collect them before 3.15pm, please call the school office and 

we will meet you at the car park gates. 

We anticipate that the work will only take a few days - weather permitting.  

 

Christmas Fair - thank you for the donations of jars for our Christmas Fair. We have all the jars that we need now.  Next 

Friday we would like the children to bring a donation for either the adult or child tombola. In return for their donation, they 

can come to school in non-uniform.  

 

Christmas Lunch - deadline for ordering school Christmas lunch is next Thursday 30th November . Christmas lunch is on 

Thursday 14th December. 

The Blue Letter: 24th November 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday  

27th November 

Fox Class PE 
Squirrel Class PE 

 

Tuesday 28th 

November 

Owl Class Trip to Weald and Down-
land- parents to collect from Singleton 

at 3pm  

Wednesday 29th 

November  

Fox Class PE 
 

Thursday 30th 

November 

Owl Class PE 
Squirrel Class PE 

Year 5/6 Football competition - select-
ed children  

Outdoor learning - Year 4 
Broadway Boogie Club - finishes 4pm 

Friday 1st 

December 

Non-uniform day donations for Christ-
mas fair tombola 

Owl Class PE 
Create Club finishes 4.20pm 

Advance Dates  

Thursday 7th December- Christmas jumper day 
Friday 8th December - School Christmas Fair 
Wednesday 13th December - Nativity performance 
Thursday 14th December Chartwell Christmas dinner 
Friday 15th December Squirrel Class Theatre trip 
Friday 15th December - last day of term 
Tuesday 2nd January - INSET day 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

 Achievers  

 

Squirrel Class: Jasper, Alexis, Forest, Maddison 

and Freya 

Fox Class:  Sophia, Isla, Elisia and Alex 

Owl Class:  Elodie, Eli, Abel and Gully 

PALs and Football  

It’s been an active week for some of Owl Class. 

On Tuesday our Year 6 children had some 

training for their role as Playtime Activity 

Leaders (PALs).  They thought about ensuring 

games are “Fun Active and Safe” and enjoying 

learning some new games to share with the 

children on a Tuesday playtime.  

 

On Thursday, some of Owl class took part in a football tournament with other Chichester Schools. It was a daunting experi-

ence for some of those who haven’t had the opportunity to take part in such an event before. Well done to all of them for 

trying their best and coping with the challenges of the afternoon. A huge thank you to Mr Rogers for organising and train-

ing the team and going with the children. Thank you to Mrs Squires for stepping in at the last moment to go with them too. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

